
Catharine Street Pedestrian
Bridge Replacement
CITY OF BELLEVILLE PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE
A Public Information Centre will be held as follows to provide interested persons with information regarding
the options being considered for the replacement of the Catharine Street Pedestrian bridge.

Date: Thursday, October 15, 2015

Time: 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Location: Build Belleville Project Centre
116 Pinnacle Street
Belleville, Ontario

The Public Information Centre will be an open house format. As no formal presentations will be made,
members of the public are encouraged to attend at their convenience to view project drawings and ask
questions. Project staff will be available to answer questions on an individual basis.

For further information please contact:

Barry Simpson, Senior Project Manager

Engineering & Development Services Department

City of Belleville, 169 Front Street, Belleville, ON K8N 2Y8

613-967-3200 Ext 3508

bsimpson@city.belleville.on.ca
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